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I support this bill having been a culinary worker at a resort.  Resort workers. like 

agricultural workers, are needed to work long hours over a short time period. Much of 

their time has them working much shorter hours, not enough to get by on.  Paying the 

overtime hours does create a massive increase in labor cost, but considering the 

lower costs over much of the year, this is appropriate and necessary.  There is a 

problem of cost because of big business control of the agricultural sector, so that 

these businesses will not care about the farmers cost and will still demand the farmer 

sell at a lower national rate.  It is important as part of this change to also be on the 

farmers side in their battle against agricultural monopolization of the market. 


